
We are keen to hear from property owners who would like to work with us 
to upgrade their shopfronts as part of the Ryde Heritage Action Zone.

If you are a building owner in the section of Ryde High Street running 
from St Thomas’s Square to St John’s Road and you would like to see if you 
are eligible for a grant of between £3,000 and £30,000, please contact us 
via the Ryde Building Improvement Grants page of the Ryde HAZ website 
www.iwhaz.uk/project/ryde-shopfront-improvement-scheme/

Shopfront Improvement 
Grants are available for 
Ryde High Street 
businesses

What is the Ryde HAZ all about?

The Ryde Heritage Action Zone (HAZ) is a four year programme 
funded by Historic England, Ryde Town Council and Isle of 
Wight Council. The aim is to regenerate Ryde High Street to 
create a vibrant town centre destination for residents and 
visitors to spend time in and enjoy.

Visit www.iwhaz.uk to find out more about what is planned 
and how you can get involved.



Latest News 

Ryde Town Hall
The Business Case for Ryde 
Town Hall will support future 
grant applications for funding, 
which could help towards a 
new future for our signature 
historic building in Ryde as 
well as for the benefit of 
island residents and visitors. 
What are your thoughts about Ryde Town Hall?  
Please do send a message to ryde@iwhaz.uk

We are currently working on proposals to improve the quality of public 
spaces in the Ryde High Street Heritage Action Zone (HAZ), from St. 
Thomas’s Square to the St. John’s Road / Green St junction.

We are keen to hear from property owners and businesses operating in 
the High Street about current delivery and collection arrangements, to 
ensure we can accommodate their business needs, whilst also 
implementing improvements for pedestrians of all abilities and ages.

A questionnaire asking High Street businesses and property owners 
about deliveries, will be published soon on 
www.iwhaz.uk/high-street-delivery-questionnaire/.  
Your needs are important to us and will help us 
design a space that works for all.  Many thanks 
for your valued participation in the future of 
your High Street.

An inclusive public realm

Subscribe to our 

newsletter to keep up 

to date with what is 

happening with

Ryde HAZ via 

www.iwhaz.uk 


